
All branches will be closed on Thursday, November 23 in observance of Thanksgiving. There
will be no ACH files generated on Thursday, November 23; therefore, payroll files must be
submitted one day earlier than normal. All online banking transfers scheduled for Thursday,
November 23 will not be processed until Friday, November 24. All remote capture deposits
and mobile check deposits submitted after 3 PM on Wednesday, November 22 will not be
processed until Friday, November 24.
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Going Somewhere Warm for Winter?
If so, have you called us to update us on your current mailing address? Changing your
address at the post office is sufficient for the majority of your mail, but not for all of it. For
example, we do not forward your bank statement based upon the forwarding information
provided to the post office. You must provide your mailing address directly to us. To request
an address change, please visit your local Peoples State Bank office or call our toll free
telephone number 1-800-280-1074 and ask for the Operations Dept. Let us know when you
are leaving your permanent address and when you are returning. Also, keep in mind that
we offer Online Banking with Electronic Statements, which eliminates the paper statement.
You can access your statement at your convenience without having to wait for it to arrive in
the mail. It's simple, secure, and convenient. Visit our website www.peoplesfinancial.com
and sign up today!

2024 Calendars Available
Complimentary 2024 Peoples State Bank
calendars are available at any of our
locations. The 2024 cover photo was taken
by Jeff Anderson. Jeff is a System
Administrator & Cyber Security Officer at
the Prairie du Chien - Downtown location.
Thank you to all of our staff members who
contributed photos to this year's calendar!
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